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Bake Sale
Pumpkin Bread

FAQ's
1. Is the pumpkin bread nut- free? 
Yes, however, it was made in a facility that processes peanuts. 
 
2. When and where should I go to pick up the bread I have ordered? 
The bread will be available for pick up at Grade A ShopRite at 1900 West Main Street in
Stamford on Thursday, November 15 between 4:00–8:00 pm OR at our office on Friday,

November 16th between 10:00-2:00.  
 
3. I sold out of bread! Where can I order more? 
Awesome! Text or call KHK at 203-884-1501, or email us and we will arrange for you to
pick up some additional loaves.  
 
4. Some of my customers want to donate bread to the shelter.  
That's wonderful! Your customers will pay you - just like any other order - and KHK
volunteers deliver the bread to a local shelter. There is a column on the order form
where you can indicate the number of loaves for donation. If your customer is ordering
online, there is also a field to designate donated loaves. 
 
5. My neighbors and family want to order bread online.  
Bread can be ordered online though this link:
https://kidshelpingkidsct.org/thanksgiving-bread-drive/. Click on the ‘Order Bread Now’
icon. Customers should write your name in the space provided. They can donate loaves
and/or buy for themselves. 
 
6. Forms of payment? 
Cash, checks. (payable to Kids Helping Kids), or order online with a credit card.    
 
7. When is payment due from the seller to KHK? 
All funds collected from your bread sales are due to KHK by 12/7/18. Please convert cash
into checks if you are mailing us the money.  
 
8. Do I need to collect payment when an order is placed? 
No, but it is a good idea! Otherwise, you will collect it when you deliver  
the breads to them.  In any case, payment is due to KHK by 12/7/18. 
 Please contact us with any other questions!  

Text or call: 203-884-1501


